SOFTBALL SPOTLITE

Our team in the Mountain Softball
League came out in third place. They
played six games, winning three, losing
three with an average of .500.

A new league is being formed to be
known as the Kalakaua League and the
same team with a few changes and addi-
tions will enter the league. The boys are
outfitted in OCC uniforms and make a
snappy looking outfit. Good luck, soft-
ballers!



